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2 March 2023 

 

Committee Secretary  

Select Committee on Foreign Interference through Social Media  

Via: foreigninterference47parl.sen@aph.gov.au   

 

RE: eSafety submission to inquiry into foreign interference through social media 

 

On Friday, 17 February 2023, my office provided the Committee with an erroneous submission for 

the inquiry into foreign interference through social media. This submission has been published 

on the inquiry’s webpage. 

 

Since realising this error, I am now providing the Committee with an updated and finalised 

submission.  

 

I ask the Committee to consider the updated version as the only true and correct submission 

from eSafety, and that the original version is not considered by Committee members.  

 

I look forward to seeing the inquiry progress. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

  

Julie Inman Grant  

eSafety Commissioner  

 

  

Select Committee on Foreign Interference through Social Media
Submission 10 - Attachment 1

mailto:foreigninterference47parl.sen@aph.gov.au

